Eric Siegel

From: Rowley, Taylor <Taylor.Rowley@anadarko.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2017 11:32 AM

To: Gintautas - DNR, Peter; 'tswain@weldgov.com’; 'tparko@co.weld.co.us’; Roy Rudisill

Cc: Robert Cornez; Eric Siegel; Mike Jahn; Dinkel, Mike; Hamlin, Phil; Mickelson, Erik; Schneider, Paul; Johnson, Kaylie [Tasman Geosciences L];
Chase, Charles; LaRue, Sam

Subject: State Reportable Release

Good Morning,

We had a State reportable release yesterday evening due to greater than one barrel of water based drilling fluid being released
outside of containment at the location noted below. The release occurred due to trapped pressure being temporarily relieved

while tripping pipe into the well during workover operations. More information will be provided in a forthcoming COGCC Initial
Form 19 Release Report. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Well: CLIFFORD L3-3
Legal Description: NENW Sec 3 T3N R66 W
API: 05-123-15286

Thanks,
Taylor Rowley
Senior HSE Representative

Anadarko Petroleum Corporation
M (970)515-1353

Click here for Anadarko’s Electronic Mail Disclaimer






